
Broadcast Message: SEVP Field Representative Position Available on USAJobs.gov 

To: All SEVIS Users  

Date: June 13, 2019 

Re: SEVP Field Representative Position Available on USAJobs.gov 

Number: 1906-02 

 
 

General Information 

The Student and Exchange Visitor Program (SEVP) published a vacancy announcement on 

USAJobs.gov for a field representative position located in Omaha, Nebraska. The position is 

open from Thursday, June 13, 2019, to Monday, June 17, 2019. See below for additional details 

regarding this job announcement. 

• Announcement number – DAL-INV-10522033-DE-TRS 

• Control number – 536425100 

• Field Representative area of responsibility – Omaha, which includes all of Nebraska, 

South Dakota and North Dakota. 

Note: The job announcement will close once 100 applications have been received, which may be 

sooner than the closing date. 

All are encouraged to apply! 

Comments 

To comment on this Broadcast Message, please email SEVP@ice.dhs.gov with “Broadcast 

Message 1906-02 Comment” entered in the subject line. 

Disclaimer 

This Broadcast Message is not a substitute for applicable legal requirements, nor is it itself a rule 

or a final action by SEVP. It is not intended to, does not, and may not be relied upon to create 

any right or benefit, substantive or procedural, enforceable at law by any party in any 

administrative, civil or criminal matter. 

https://www.usajobs.gov/
https://www.usajobs.gov/GetJob/ViewDetails/536425100
mailto:SEVP@ice.dhs.gov


 

 

    

 

https://twitter.com/StudyinStates
https://www.linkedin.com/company/student-and-exchange-visitor-program?trk=biz-companies-cym
https://www.facebook.com/StudyintheStates
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Js9QXKTlMUs

